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NTERMATIONAL
;

To : Japan Paper Association

Montebello, 23 May 2011

Gathered at its annual meeting, in Canada, ICFPA collectively wants to express
its deepest sympathy to the Japan Paper Association on the enormous damages
that have affected Japanese people, and with them, the Japanese pulp and
paper industry. ICFPA members were impressed with the courage, discipline and
hope with which Japanese citizens and pulp and paper companies faced the
immense disaster that fell upon them.

As colleagues in the same sector, we send you the expression of our solidarity
and assure you that we will always be with you in these difficult times.

We are firmly convinced that Japan and the Japanese pulp and paper industry

will overcome the current adversities and will soon restore its previous position in
the world.

For the International Council of Paper and Forest Associations

“0H0hofer
Teresa Presas
President



